THE ROYAL ASTRONOMICAL SOCIETY OF CANADA



252 COLLEGE STREET

TORONTO 2B, ONTARIO

June 4, 1964.

Mr. Jim Low, National Co-ordinator, Comet and Nova Section, Standing Committee for Observational Activities, Royal Astronomical Society of Canada.

Dear Jim:

Thank you for your letter of May 28, enclosing the bulletins and announcements from your Comet and Nova Section. I am very glad to receive them and to see that your group is so active. I hope that you will be able to continue stirring up activity in this field, since it is only if people are active in some such observing activity that they really appreciate the work of the Society.

With all good wishes,

Yours very sincerely,

K. O. Wright, President.

Kentleengle

KOW/JM